
 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 9 June 2025 

Dear families,  

Welcome to Term 6, our final and busiest term of the year! This term will see 

many exciting events including sports days and transition days in school. For our 

Year 6 pupils we are supporting transition events to their new Secondary 

schools, and their staff will also be visiting to deliver group talks.  

Our Church school value of focus this term is ‘Integrity’. We are honest, ensuring 

that our actions are guided by strong moral principles that we refuse to change. ‘The 

integrity of the upright guides them’ Proverbs 11:3. Each week in our Shining Lights 

Assembly we will be celebrating a child from each class who has shown integrity 

in school throughout the week. We would also love to hear of times that your 

child has shown integrity at home or in the community.  

We are looking forward to welcoming our new Reception intake into our 

school family. If you have a child who is aged 3 we would love to welcome you 

into school to visit our EYFS setting, Mrs Thacker would be delighted to show 

you around and to answer any questions that you may have. 

Please do make note of the key dates listed to the side. We are looking forward 

to welcoming you all into school. 

The staff team are looking forward to the term ahead, and the wonderful 

memories that will be made!  

Mrs Smyth  

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Monday 9th - Friday 13th June 

Multiplication Check Year 4 

 

Monday 9th - Friday 13th June 

Phonics Screening Check- Year 1 

and Year 2 retakes  

 

Wednesday 11th June 

Inspire Plus Mini Olympics  

 

Monday 23rd June 

Year 5 Curriculum Day Walton 

 

Tuesday 24th June 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 

 

Wednesday 25th June 

KS2 Sports Day  

 

Thursday 26th June 

Year 6 STEM workshop 

 

Tuesday 1st & Wednesday 2nd July  

WGPA Transition Days  

 

Wednesday 9th July 

PTFA Summer Fayre 

 

Wednesday 16th July 

Year 5/6 Performance 5pm 

 

Thursday 17th July 

Year 5/6 Performance 2pm 

 

Friday 18th July 

Whole School Trip to the Seaside 

 

Monday 21st July 

2pm Year 6 Awards 

5pm Year 6 Leavers Disco 

 

Tuesday 22nd July 

Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Reception children had a wonderful time visiting Belton House as part of 

our Transport topic. They travelled in the minibus, walked around the grounds, 

visited a church and even had an exciting train ride. Visiting the adventure 

playground is always lots of fun and some children were very brave when 

climbing, crawling and sliding around the equipment. They also had time to go 

on our very own bear hunt as we found a bear hiding in the middle of the maze! 

Our school value of 

focus this term is 

integrity. We will be 

looking for children 

showing our values 

each and every day 

in and out of school. 

 


